
Hello Board of Supervisors, 

 

I am writing to ask that this board immediately forms a standing committee to address the various problems with the 

cannabis program. I support the memo sent by MCA and numerous supporting organizations. This issue needs 

attention now, and we ask that this board engages with the local business community to solve these ongoing and 

pressing problems. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Alex Cummings 

Mendocino County small business owner 


